
ST. ALOYSIUS & THE SACRED HEART
Chapelhall              Salsburgh
Parish Priest: Fr. Mark J. O’Donnell

Telephone: 01236 763 190 E-mail: staloysius@rcdom.org.uk

16TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

 20TH JULY 2025

ST. ALOYSIUS

MONDAY 21ST JULY
10am  Requiem Mass for Tommy Veldon 

WEDNESDAY 23RD JULY 
Mass at 10am

FRIDAY 25TH JULY 
Mass at 10am

SATURDAY 26TH JULY 
NO 10 am Mass 

Vigil Mass at 5.30 pm
SUNDAY 27TH JULY 

Mass at 10 am 

Rosary at 9.30am at weekday Mass.

THE SACRED HEART
TUESDAY 22ND JULY 

Mass at 10am
THURSDAY 24TH JULY

Mass at 10am
SUNDAY 27TH JULY 

Mass at 12 Noon

Rosary at 9.30am at weekday Mass.

COLLECTION: 8TH JULY

Non-Gift Aid: £ 426.60
Gift Aid: £ 956.30

Many thanks for your generosity!

Welcome to our parish community. If you are a visitor (or a regular) we hope you are made feel welcome. We ask you 
to respect the peaceful atmosphere of our churches, where people come to find God. We do not, however, expect the 
impossible of small children! 
Toilets are located in the hall foyer in St. Aloysius’ (through the door at the rear of the Church), and at the front right in 
Sacred Heart.  You will also find the stall in the hall 

HALL BOOKING

St Aloysius: please contact Peter Fairlie on 07769877198;  Sacred 
Heart: please contact Laura McPake on 07387405559

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION

St Aloysius: Saturday 5pm.
Sacred Heart: Sunday at 11.40am.

Confession is also available by appointment.

THE POPE’S INTENTIONS 
Each month, the Holy Father asks for our prayers for a specific 
intention each month - this is usually fulfilled in the prayers at the 
beginning of the Rosary. This month we pray particularly:
For formation in discernment: Let us pray that we might again 
learn how to discern, to know how to choose paths of life, and 
reject everything that leads us away from Christ and the Gospel.

SOCIETY OF ST VINCENT DE PAUL

Furniture Project: 07483363888 or 07483904658
Parish Conference: 07934194325

PILGRIMAGES

Over the next few weeks Fr Mark will be away on 2 separate 
pilgrimages in his role as Chaplain to Youth Ministry.
Firstly he will accompany the Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 
from 14th - 21st July. We have 5 young people from our parish 
going on this pilgrimage.
Then from the 24th - 31st July Fr Mark will be in Salamanca, 
Spain at the Royal Scots College to deliver a Called & Gifted 
Retreat. Fr Magill will be providing supply during this time. If 
there is an emergency please contact him on 07789 708192.
Please note Mass changes for this period:
1.  There will be no 10am Mass on a Saturday (19th & 26th 

July).
2. Monday Mass will be at 10am, not 7pm (14th, 21st & 28th 

July)
3.
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Please Pray for the Months Minds and Anniversaries of: 
James Cairney, Anne Travers, Lawrence Gemmell, Liam Airlie.

Please Pray for the Sick and Housebound:
Fr Malcolm Hutchison, Teresa McPake; Teresa Martin; Janette Cairney; Margaret Timmons; Cathy Creilly; Elizabeth 
Stallard; Anne Dobbin; Eddie Feeley; Teresa Robertson; Christine Morgan; Angela Higgins; Patricia Kiggins; Teresa 
Smith; Fr Bill Bergin; Christiane Mingram; Josephine Parker; Kristine Weir; Irene Henderson; Scott McGuire; George 
McKenna; Anne Marie Greig; Tony & Doriss Bonett (Malta);  Agnes Malley;  Betty Whittarer; Veronica McCluskey 
(Alloa Clackmananshire);  Dorina Emanuelli (Glouchester); Ayley Crawford; Jude McGuire; Stephen Higgins; Phillis 
McGuire; Baby Skyler McGrath; Laura McLeish; Tony Laird; Jack Donnelly; John Murray; Louise Cordiner; John 
Gray; Paula Kirkwood; James McIntosh, Anna McAuslin; Harrison Carlin; Cameron McIlwriath;

REFLECTION FOR 16TH WEEK OF ORDINARY TIME

At times, we need to stop and “come away” and “rest awhile.” We 
need to take time to reflect and listen to God. We regularly need to 
just be in God's presence through prayer and contemplation, rather 
than constantly busying ourselves with doing things, even if those 
things are good.

SCIAF: SHIELD

SCIAF are running a football tournament (16+) on Saturday 30th August. If you are 
interested please make sure speak with Fr Mark.   

ALTAR SERVERS

We are looking for new altar servers in the parish - especially if you have recently 
made your first Communion! Please speak with Fr Mark  

OUR LADY’S HIGH SCHOOL 150TH ANNIVERSARY

A celebration night to mark the 150th Anniversary of Our Lady’s School, on Friday 
22nd August in Dalziel Park.
Tickets are £50 and include a welcome drink, 3 course meal, raffle, disco auction 
and the evening is hosted by Peter Martin. If you would like to join in the 
celebrations, contact 07899774534 or email olhs150dinner@gmail.com

RCIA
After a successful first year (back!) up and running, we intend to run the RCIA 
programme again this coming year, starting end of September. If you are interested, 
or know of anyone who may interested in joining the Catholic Church, please let 
them know to get in touch with Fr Mark.

SAINTS OF THE WEEK 

Monday 21st
Saint Lawrence
Patron of school children, poor 
people, cooks and comedians

Tuesday 22nd
Saint Mary Magdalene
Patroness of converts, pharmacists 
and women

Wednesday 23rd
Saint Bridget of Sweden, 
Patroness of Europe

Friday 25th
Saint James, Apostle
Patron of pilgrims and labourers and 
Spain

Saturday 26th
Saint Joachim and Saint Anne, 
parents of the Blessed Virgin Mary
 

Please Pray for those who have died : 
Tommy Veldon (July 20th Reception at 6pm, Requiem Mass July 21st at 10am),  Liz Murphy, Robert Marks.

VOLUNTEER IN THE HALL? 
The hall committee are looking for more 
volunteers to help staff the bar for 
functions. The bar provides an incredible 
financial support to the running of the 
Parish and so all help is most graciously 
received. 
If you’d consider helping behind the bar, or 
in another way, please speak with Fr Mark 
or a member of the hall committee. 

WELCOME TEAM

If you would be interested in helping with the welcome ministry at Church at the 
weekend please speak with any member of the team or to Fr Mark.

BULLETIN

Any items for bulletin should be posted to presbytery by Thursday evening over the 
next few weeks.  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